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5" December 2016

Dear Parents/ Carers,

One of the ideas suggested by the children, to raise funds for our playground improvements, is to hold a
mini Christmas market in school, where the children can buy gifts for their friends and family at pocket
money prices!

This week the nursery children will have the opportunity to purchase a range of gifts, suitable for ladies
and gentlemen, all priced at £2 each. The children can choose a present for their special person and
have it gift wrapped for them too. Gifts include novelty socks, biscuit tins, confectionery and bath
products. All the proceeds from the mini market will then go towards our playground improvement
projects.

Thank you in advance for all your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher
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